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REMINDER
FRI, MAY 2 Hot Lunch Day

TUE, MAY 6 Popcorn Day

Class Group Photo Day (AM)
Welcome to Kindergarten  

THUR, MAY 15

WED, MAY 14

FRI, MAY 9 Hot Lunch Day

TUE, MAY 13

Track Zone Meet @Minoru

FRI, MAY 16

MON, MAY 19

TUE, MAY 20

FRI, MAY 23
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LEARNING HIGHLIGHTSLEARNING HIGHLIGHTS
Family Teams Earth Day ActivityFamily Teams Earth Day Activity



 A reminder that families can access support through out Student and Family Affordability
Fund. This fund is designed to assist families who require financial assistance with school-
related costs in the following areas:

school and course fees
school supplies and course materials
field trips
school-related extracurricular opportunities 
clothing and footwear required for sports and school activities 

 
Please reach out to our school principal, Ms. N. Hazon, if you are in need of assistance. As
always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be respected. We
want to work with our families to ensure that our students, your children, have everything
they need to be successful at school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help.

Term 2 learning updates (report cards) will be posted to the MyEd Parent Portal next
Tuesday, April 29th. 

Please take some time to talk with your child about their learning progress. 

 If you would like to review how to access your child’s report through the MyEd Parent
Portal, instructions are posted to our website.

To view your child’s report card through the MyEd Parent Portal. Parents can access to the
MyEd Parent Portal using the following link:

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do

TERM 2  REPORT  CARDS/LEARN ING  UPDATE  #4

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TALMEY

SCHOLAST IC  BOOK  FA IR

Apr i l  28-May  2ndCOMP

SOON!

STUDENT  AND  FAM ILY  AFFORDAB IL I TY  FUND

The Scholastic Book Fair is happening next week from Apr. 28 - May 2 in
our library! The fair helps us encourage our students' love for reading. It is
also an important fundraiser for the library. Students will visit the Book
Fair twice during school hours with their class (only cash will be accepted). 

Families can visit the fair from 2:45 - 3:30 PM on Tuesday, Apr. 29 and
Thursday, May 1 (cash and card payments will be accepted). 

Thank you for supporting reading and learning, and we hope to see you
there!

April  28-May 2

SCHOLAST IC  BOOK  FA I R



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TALMEY
MARATHON  RUN  CLUB

Our students continue to impress us with their incredible running energy! Many
students spend much of their recess & lunch time running laps around our temporary

track. We have had good participation at our after- school run club sessions. We thank
Mrs. Janzen for all her organizational support! A special thank you to our parent

volunteers for assisting with our after-school sessions as well.

Our Grade 4-7 students have been busy participating in Track Attack in preparation for
our upcoming Zone meet.

TRACK  ATTACK  PRACT ICES !

Please help your child (Grades 4-7) be prepared for our
Track Attack stations. Students practice every Tuesday
and Friday afternoon. A reminder to have a water bottle,
running shoes and athletic clothing ready for running,
jumping and throwing events!
Students in Grades 4-7 are excited to attend our Zone
Track Meet on May 14th and have been practicing for
different events.

We thank Ms. Feng and Mr. Snyder for helping to organize our in-school training program
and planing for our meet!



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TALMEY

G R A D E  4  &  7  P A R E N T
S U R V E Y  R E M I N D E R

Each year our Grade 4 & 7 students complete Student Learning Surveys. Our Grade 4 & 7
students completed these in early April.  The Ministry of Education also invites parents
and staff participation. 

Please take a little time to visit http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey to share your
thoughts and ideas. Your opinions will help guide the future of education in BC. The online
survey will be available until May 2nd.

PLAYGROUND  PLANN INGMODULAR  UPDATE

It’s been a very exciting week as our modular
classrooms were delivered!

Thank you to our families for your flexibility as our
parking lot was closed and we had to change
access to certain parts of our school grounds.

If you have any questions about our modular
project, please contact Ms. Hazon.

Project completion is still set for September 2025. 

Exciting Update...

We are receiving funding for an
additional playground. It will be
located the west of modular
classrooms. 

We will have some design samples
available for families to see at our
Family Fun night this evening.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/student-learning-survey


Just as we welcome our new Kindergarten students to the school community, we
are also assisting and planning for the transitions of our Grade 7 students to
various secondary schools. We are also in the process of planning for our final
year end events to honour and recognize our Grade 7 students. More
information will be coming as to the details of our year end events!

UPCOMING IMPORTANT EVENTS

Welcome to Kindergarten is scheduled for Tuesday, May 13th at 1:00pm.  
Details will be sent to the families of our newest students very soon. We are
excited to meet our new Kindergarten students! 

WELCOME  TO  K INDERGARTEN  
TUESDAY, MAY 13TH

G R  7  T O  G R .  8  
S T U D E N T  T R A N S I T I O N S

A reminder, class group photo day is scheduled
for Tuesday, May 13th. 

CLASS  GROUP  PHOTO  DAY
TUESDAY, MAY 13TH



HOT LUNCH dates are Friday April 25 , May 2 , May 9 , May 23 ,May
30 , June 6 , June 13  and June 20  . All orders must be submitted seven
days before the lunch date on https://munchalunch.com/schools/RCTalmey. 

th nd th rd

th th th th

Please contact Jana at rctalmeyhotlunch@gmail.com if you have any questions about
hot lunch or volunteering. Should you have issues using the Munch-a-Lunch website
please contact Farin at farinr@hotmail.com. 

We are looking for parent volunteers for our hotlunch and popcorn program.
If you are interested in helping, please email TalmeyPAC@gmail.com

CALL FOR PARENT VOLUNTEERS

A reminder to all Talmey parents that every parent is invited and
welcome to join these monthly meetings as another opportunity to
support the school. 

PAC  REM INDERS

Please bring all chocolate and money back to our school main
entrance as soon as possible if you haven’t already done so.
Thank you for your participation and support with this fundraiser.

If you have any questions, please email our Talmey PAC at:
TalmeyPAC@gmail.com

The PAC also has small snacks for sale on hot lunch Fridays that
cost between $0.50 and $1.50, parents can send small amounts of
money with their child if they wish for them to be able to purchase
these extra snacks. Please DO NOT send your child with large bills.

Tuesday, April 22nd & May 6th are our next popcorn days! Popcorn
is $1 a bag and will be available for sale in the multi-purpose room
at recess. 

TALMEY PAC
TALMEY  PAC  MEET ING  -  WED ,  MAY  7TH     AT  6 : 30  PM

TALMEY  PAC  AGM -  JUNE  1 1 TH ,  AT  6 :00  PM

CHOCOLATE  SALES  HAVE  ENDED  

If you have any questions regarding PAC matters, please
reach e-mail our Talmey PAC at: TalmeyPAC@gmail.com 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/RCTalmey
mailto:rctalmeyhotlunch@gmail.com
mailto:mmchui@gmail.com
mailto:TalmeyPAC@gmail.com
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